MARIN COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY - 

PLANNING DIVISION

M E M O R A N D U M

TO:
Planning Commission

FROM:
Christine Gimmler, Senior Planner

RE:
August 22, 2005 Planning Commission Hearing Item 7: Martha Company Appeal regarding the Easton Point Master Plan, Precise Development Plan and Subdivision

Paradise Drive, Tiburon

Assessor’s Parcel Number 059-251-05

DATE:
August 17, 2005

Continuance Request

At the July 28th Planning Commission hearing, staff recommended that the above-referenced item be continued to the hearing of August 22nd to allow staff additional time to consider correspondence received from the Marin Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) regarding the proposed project.  In order to allow adequate time for staff to consult with LAFCO staff and for the County to consider available options regarding the processing of this application, staff is recommending that this item be further continued to a date uncertain.  As indicated on Attachment 1, Mary McEachron of Hanson Bridgett, on behalf of the appellant and property owner, has indicated agreement with staff’s recommendation for a further continuance.  

Accordingly, staff is recommending that your Commission continue this item to a date to be determined.

Attachments:
1.
Correspondence from Mary McEachron, Hanson Bridgett, dated August 17, 2005

cg/pc/memo/Eastonpoint-continuance8-22-05.doc

